Last Newsletter of the School Year!

Starting next week students will be doing fun end of year
packets. These packets are full of puzzles and activities
that will review math and ELA. Some of the content
includes analogies, cause and effect, parts of speech,
and comprehension and writing. Math topics include
factors, fractions, geometry and integers.

We will be finishing and distributing our school
magazine.

Grades will be finalized on 5/17. We will be cleaning and
organizing the classroom the last few days of school.

We’ve had a great school year! Thank you parents and
families for your continued support. We couldn’t do it
without you!

Dates to Remember

e 5/16 Holiday World Field Trip
e May 17: No School
e May 22: Noon Dismissal/Last Day of School



